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In this week's newsletter.. 

 

In this newsletter: 

• A message from Liz 



• Upcoming Events  

• Golden Certificate winners  

• Attendance and Punctuality Awards  

• Gardening Club 

• Spring Photo Competition 

• Fit for sport 

• Covid home testing 

• Safety Reminders 

• Twitter  

• Safeguarding 

Upcoming Events 

 

Spring Bonnet Parade - March 31st 

This year the whole school will be taking part in a “socially distanced” Spring Bonnet Parade on 

Wednesday 31st March! As part of your home learning for this week, please create a seasonal piece 

of headwear. It can be as wacky and creative as you like (I’m sure you have some EGG- cellent 
ideas!)   

Each class will take part in a parade around the school playground with Liz and the leadership team 
choosing a winning bonnet from each class – special prizes included!  

A video of the parade will be posted on Google Classroom for parents to enjoy!   



Break up for Easter Holidays 2pm 31st March 2021 
Don't forget we break up for the Easter break at 2pm on 31st March  

Congratulations Golden Certificate Winners! 

 

The focus for Golden Certificates this month is BE HONEST 

Giraffes:  Adnan 

Zebras:  Mupi 

Elephants:  Lizzie 

Monkeys:  Reia 

Crocodiles:  Otavio 

Rhinos:  Sam 

Lions:  Manu 

Attendance and Punctuality Awards 

With 100% Attendance: 

Rhinos 

Crocodiles 

With ZERO lates this week: 

Rhinos 

Crocodiles 

Giraffes 



Calling all green-fingered parents! 

 

We are looking to start an after school Gardening Club in the Summer Term.  Please contact Lisa for 

more information  

Spring Photo Competition  

Please email your entries to elizabeth@academicsltd.co.uk by the 31st March for the chance to win 
fantastic prizes!  

mailto:elizabeth@academicsltd.co.uk


 

Fit For Sport 

Fit for Sport is back up and running before and after school. You can book a place for your child here.  

After-school clubs will start again after the Easter holidays. More information to follow 

Covid Home Testing  

Households can now access home Covid tests. We would strongly encourage you and your family to 

consider taking up the regular testing on offer, as this is a way that you can continue to help keep 

Covid out of school and protect all those in the school community. You can find out more on how to 
access this here. 

Safety reminders 

Can parents please avoid parking on the corner of Townmead Road and Kew Meadows Path?  Please 
use the car park for everyone's safety. 

Please try to avoid driving into Courtlands Avenue or parking there out of respect for our neighbours  

Also just a reminder not to stand in the yellow box in front of the gate to the Nursery, please queue 
behind and in front of the taped area. 

Many thanks  

https://www.fitforsport.co.uk/extended-school-clubs/find-your-school
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/rapid-lateral-flow-testing-for-households-and-bubbles-of-school-pupils-and-staff?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications&utm_source=ca1c659b-95d6-490e-87c6-d6c09e85ecfb&utm_content=daily#primary-or-secondary-school-staff


Twitter 

 

@KewRiversidePS  

If you are not already following our official school Twitter account then please do so. We aim to 

bring you photos of your wonderful children and fabulous examples of their work at school on an 

(almost) daily basis.  

https://twitter.com/kewriversideps?lang=en 

Safeguarding  

A reminder that if you have any safeguarding concerns about a child, please contact the school ’s DSL 

and refer to the school’s Safeguarding and Child Protection Policy (on the school website). If you feel 

a child may be in danger, you may contact the SPA directly on the number below or the police 
directly.  

https://twitter.com/kewriversideps?lang=en


Key contacts:  

Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSL) Liz Strong 0208 487 8437 

estrong@kewriverside.richmond.sch.uk, Nell Webb 0208 487 8437 

nellwebb@kewriverside.richmond.sch.uk 

Designated Teacher for Looked After Children (LAC) and Post-LAC Nell Webb 0208 487 8437 
nellwebb@kewriverside.richmond.sch.uk 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) Rachel Roberts 0208 487 8437 
rachelroberts@kewriverside.richmond.sch.uk 

 Safeguarding Governor(s) Denise Long Peter King Patrick Neave 0208 487 8437 

governors@kewriverside.richmond.sch.uk 

 Chair of Governors Stephen Hyams 0208 487 8437 governors@kewriverside.richmond.sch.uk 

 Single Point of Access (SPA): 020 8547 5008 Out of Hours: 020 8770 5000  

Local Authority Designated Officer (LADO): 020 8891 7370 / 07774 332675 
lado@achievingforchildren.org.uk 

Contact Us... 

Email address: info@kewriverside.richmond.sch.uk  

Tel No: 020 8487 8437      
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